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In compliance with the guidelines provided by the Ministry of 
Home Affairs to contain the spread of COVID-19 epidemic, the 
entrance tests for admission to various undergraduate courses 
offered by the university for the academic year 2020-21, 
scheduled for 12 April 2020, are postponed.  

The new date for the entrance tests will be announced on our 
website later. 
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